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SINGLE-USE PLASTIC BAG
REGULATIONS

EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 8, 2024

Retail establishments in Upper Dublin Township are prohibited from
providing single-use plastic bags or a bag that does not qualify as a
reusable bag to a customer at the retail establishment or through a delivery.

SINGLE-USE PLASTIC BAGS  COMPLIANT REUSABLE & RECYCLABLE PAPER BAGS
OR NON-REUSABLE BAGS ARE PERMITTED. CUSTOMERS ARE ENCOURAGED
TO PROVIDE AND USE THEIR OWN BAGS.




